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June 25, 1997 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 

Mr. Geary: 

First, we regret the tardiness of our response. Your DX Notice 
was placed in the wrong file. 

I have verified your report log with that of this station's log. It was 
surprising to receive your report, given your proximity to WWDJ. 

WINF is 5,000 direction. The station has been installing a new 
ground system (4 tower in -line field). Please let us know if you 
note enhanced reception in the future. 

Thank you for your letter to News 970 WINF. 

Very truly yours, 

`Joseph Koontz 
Business Manager 

jsw 
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